
Hello, 
 
Each of you has been entrusted with a significant responsibility addressing the challenges faced by 
federal, provincial and territorial governments responding to the decision of the Supreme Court of 
Canada in Carter v. Canada. 
 
Together with my collaborator Gilbert Sharpe, who assisted the federal and provincial governments 
implementing the NCR provisions in the Criminal Code, I have drafted comparable Criminal Code 
assisted suicide amendments in hopes that they may be of assistance. Our draft can be found at 
Appendix A to the power point presentation of an explanatory speech that I will be delivering at the 
Medical Aid in Dying Conference hosted by Health Law in Canada. I am aware that many of you will be 
presenting at this conference as well.  
 
You are busy people, and I would not ask that you give the draft and related materials, all of which are 
attached above, more attention than you feel they warrant. 
 
We have been unable to find email addresses for Maureen Taylor and Dr. Trevor Theman. If colleagues 
feel this material may be of any interest to them, I would be grateful if it could be forwarded to their 
attention. 
 
I wish you every success with your endeavours. 
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